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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and Members of the Judiciary 
Committee, I'm Diane Boas and I live in Cape Elizabeth. I urge you to vote Ought to 
Pass on LD 780.
Basic rights shouldn’t be up for debate every election year. A reproductive autonomy
constitutional amendment would make sure that the rights Mainers have today will be
protected in the future.
Maine people deserve the opportunity to make their voices heard and affirm that the 
Maine
state constitution protects reproductive rights.
Everyone should be able to make their own decisions about their reproductive 
healthcare and
how, when, and if they decide to start a family. A reproductive autonomy amendment 
would
explicitly enshrine Mainers’ rights to do that in the state constitution.
Please vote Ought to Pass on LD 780. Thank you.


